
 

 

 
Bicton C.E. Primary School 

Bicton Lane, Bicton, Shrewsbury, Shropshire. SY3 8EH 

Tel: 01743 850212 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer holiday and have 

enjoyed the break. I’m looking forward to this coming year and all the exciting things 

planned for Class 3. I just wanted to let you know some key bits of information about 

this term.  

 

PE – Tuesdays and Fridays – Please could children ensure they have both indoor 

and outdoor kit in school as at this time in the year our lessons are very much weather 

dependent!  

 

Reading – Children are expected to read at home every day to a parent/guardian. 

Children will be rewarded for this in school if there is evidence in their reading 

record.  

 

Spellings – As of next Friday (the 18
th

), spellings will be set each Friday and will be 

tested the following Friday. I emphasise to the children that spelling homework is not 

just about scoring high marks in a test but is about applying what they have learned to 

their independent writing. It may be necessary at times for children to repeat spelling 

patterns in order to secure their understanding. The spelling group your child is in 

may change over the next few weeks as I assess the children and differentiate 

accordingly. 

 

Homework: Children are expected to learn their weekly spellings and practise their 

times tables regularly. Additional literacy, maths or topic homework may also be set 

at times in addition to this.  

 

 If you have any other questions then please do not hesitate to come in and 

speak to me at the end of the school day.  

 

Many thanks for your support,  

 

 

 

Miss. E. Barratt   

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 


